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On behalf of Access for All Mahwah, mark your calendars as Sat 9/23 is Mahwah Day
where we will be marching in the Mahwah Day parade which kicks off Mahwah Day. In
addition, our friends from the Rock ‘n’ Rollers will be performing LIVE from 3-4pm.

In addition, Access for All will be hosting our annual booth to help spread awareness as well
as DROPPING our EVENT calendar for all events from Sept to Jan so if you want to be the
first to know, you must visit our booth! Many of you have asked but as with our tradition, we
drop our fall/winter event calendar (which is packed) on Mahwah Day so please come visit to
learn our SAVE the DATES!

On behalf of our All Star Soccer Program and Coach Tommy Murphy, Our soccer
program has been FULL for weeks but if anyone wants to volunteer to help be a buddy, please
fill out google forms. This is a great way to get community hours.

THE GREATEST PROGRAM IN TOWN IS BACK AND WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!! Its just
slightly more than an hour a week for six weeks and it will change how you feel about your
community in the best way possible!!! Special Needs Soccer All-Star's will kick off this coming
Saturday. If you can volunteer it is not too late! We recruit lots of volunteers to help. We need
all ages of volunteers from middle schoolers through senior citizens. We have had many
families in the past who do this together. This is for anybody who wants to give back to the
community.We will need as many volunteers as we can get (and if we get more, we will be
able to register more participants). This is a great way to collect community service hours for
Confirmation, Bar/ Bat Mitzvah, High School Credits, etc.

The program will run for six weeks from September 9th through October 21st on Saturdays at
11am-12 noon at Continental Soldiers Park. With no program on Mahwah Day. There is no
commitment to be there every session - we can get all the help we can get each week.

If you wish to participate, please fill out this Google Form and we will email you
updates https://forms.gle/w7qjSNQKoKWYY|BS7

OhEhafciNERAREIRSISaaE0E, you are invited to attend their annual Special

Children's Picnic on September 17th from 12-3pm. (GPS: 1 Foxwood Ave., Mahwah, NJ
07430)

The $20 donation request from families is being subsidized by the Mahwah Lodge and
supports Elks Camp Moore, a fun-filled vacation away from home for children with special
needs. Elks Camp Moore's primary function is to enable children to use and further develop
recreational, social and leisure skills through activities presented in a positive, enjoyable and
appropriate manner and in a real life situation.

Some of our Access for All children and adults have been able to attend Elks Camp Moore
over the years. We would love to see as many Access for All families attend and support the
mission of Elks Camp Moore.

Kindly RSVP to Michelle C. Paz (email: realmichellecrowepaz@gmail.com) by Wednesday,
September 13th. Donations may be paid in cash at the door or by Venmo: @Michelle-Paz-19

Thank you in advance for your attendance and generosity!


https://forms.gle/w7qjSNQKoKWYYjBS7?fbclid=IwAR1WemNKkw2XEZlEGKEVvtJgaBK6q-KPQ1SvSBIFR33SbdXgZPmyrAd_p1c
mailto:realmichellecrowepaz@gmail.com

